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Public Works Monthly Report 

 

May is over, along with winter and the dry months are here. I just want to mention 

that we don’t maintain the roads for everyone to be doing 40 down the road 

everywhere. I trained Dakota in the water truck, and we got a hold of the state 

multiple times throughout the month. We resupplied the material used in the winter 

oil spill and figured out the forestry attachment on the bobcat. I showed the guys 

what to look for in the lift stations as we have been dealing with the issues as they 

arise. We had a resident request for some work and a few individuals wanted help 

with equipment during the month. We were able to open a few places to launch 

boats and started work on the levee. 

 

Francis Vaska and Public Works Crew 
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